
NORTHERN CALIFORNIA TURFGRASS COUNCIL FIELD DAY 
WHEN: June 7, 1979 
WHERE: Bay Meadows Race Track and Golf Course (next to San Mateo 

County Fair Grounds) 
TIME: 8:30 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. 
WHY: To visit Bay Meadows Race Track and Golf Course, Candlestick Park 

and Coyote Point Park to observe turf management and construction 
programs and talk about new ideas in irrigation and water 
recycling. 

COST: $8.00 per person; includesBBQ lunch, coffee, snacks and bus 
service 

PLEASE REGISTER in advance. 
Dave Hanson at 415 

Contact N.C.T.C, at 415 
726-9059 

283-6162 or 

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 
GCSA of Northern California Board of Directors voted at their last meeting 
to distribute a survey to all Golf Course Superintendent members. 
The results of this survey will directly benefit those members seeking 
new positions to know what the average salaries and benefits are. Also 
when club officials inquire about salaries and benefits they should offer, 
the Association will have factual information to give them. Personal 
information will be held in strict confidence. For this to be beneficial 
to teh Association a good response is essential. 

Carl Wick, Farm Advisor - Turf,Orovilie, CA 95965 sends Leaflet #21050 
Mushrooms in Lawn and Landscape, authors W. S. Moore, Staff Research 
Associate, C. S. Koehler, Urban Pest Management Specialist, and 
A. H. McCain, Plant Pathologist, Cooperative Extension, Berkeley. 
"Mushrooms, sometimes called toadstools, are the "fruit11 of some kinds 
of fungi. Most mushroom-producing fungi are beneficial. The fungi 
decompose organic matter, thereby releasing nutrients that are then 
available for plant growth. In contrast, some fungi that produce mush-
rooms are harmful to plants. This leaflet briefly tells what mushrooms 
are, how they are beneficial or harmful, and what can be done about 
them." 
If you are troubled in this area, order this leaflet. It has a lot 
of good information in it. 


